
No-cost testing is available to all students of the VVUHSD every Tuesday at 

your school site.  Students may only test at their designated school sites. 
 

 

 

IMPORTANT! 

If you are feeling sick or have any symptoms of COVID-19, please contact 

your primary care physician for testing. 

Click here to watch a short video on 

the sample collection process: 

https://youtu.be/5pS-dPpy7J8  

https://youtu.be/5pS-dPpy7J8
https://curative.com/sites/27833/walkup

